The Plague Of Fantasies Slavoj Zizek
Eventually, you will categorically discover a supplementary experience and skill by spending
more cash. nevertheless when? reach you believe that you require to get those every needs in
imitation of having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to acquire something basic in
the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to understand even more on the order of the
globe, experience, some places, following history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own period to feat reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you could
enjoy now is The Plague Of Fantasies Slavoj Zizek below.

Did Somebody Say Totalitarianism? Slavoj Zizek 2002 Totalitarianism, as an ideological
notion, has always had a precise strategic function: to guarantee the liberal-democratic
hegemony by dismissing the Leftist critique of liberal democracy as the obverse, the twin, of
the Rightist Fascist dictatorships. Instead of providing yet another systematic exposition of
the history of this notion, _i_ek’s book addresses totalitarianism in a Wittgensteinian way,
as a cobweb of family resemblances. He concludes that the devil lies not so much in the
detail of what constitutes totalitarianism as in what enables the very designation
totalitarian: the liberal-democratic consensus itself.
The Plague of Fantasies Slavoj Zizek 2009-01-05 Modern audiovisual media have spawned a
‘plague of fantasies’, electronically inspired phantasms that cloud the ability to reason and
prevent a true understanding of a world increasingly dominated by abstractions—whether those
of digital technology or the speculative market. Into this arena, enters Žižek: equipped with
an agile wit and the skills of a prodigious scholar, he confidently ranges among a dazzling
array of cultural references—explicating Robert Schumann as deftly as he does John
Carpenter—to demonstrate how the modern condition blinds us to the ideological basis of our
lives.
Pandemic! Slavoj Žižek 2020-05-20 As an unprecedented global pandemic sweeps the planet, who
better than the supercharged Slovenian philosopher Slavoj Žižek to uncover its deeper
meanings, marvel at its mind-boggling paradoxes and speculate on the profundity of its
consequences? We live in a moment when the greatest act of love is to stay distant from the
object of your affection. When governments renowned for ruthless cuts in public spending can
suddenly conjure up trillions. When toilet paper becomes a commodity as precious as diamonds.
And when, according to Žižek, a new form of communism – the outlines of which can already be
seen in the very heartlands of neoliberalism – may be the only way of averting a descent into
global barbarism. Written with his customary brio and love of analogies in popular culture
(Quentin Tarantino and H. G. Wells sit next to Hegel and Marx), Žižek provides a concise and
provocative snapshot of the crisis as it widens, engulfing us all.
Welcome to the Desert of the Real Slavoj Zizek 2013-01-16 Liberals and conservatives
proclaim the end of the American holiday from history. Now the easy games are over; one
should take sides. Žižek argues this is precisely the temptation to be resisted. In such
moments of apparently clear choices, the real alternatives are most hidden. Welcome to the
Desert of the Real steps back, complicating the choices imposed on us. It proposes that
global capitalism is fundamentalist and that America was complicit in the rise of Muslim
fundamentalism. It points to our dreaming about the catastrophe in numerous disaster movies
before it happened, and explores the irony that the tragedy has been used to legitimize
torture. Last but not least it analyzes the fiasco of the predominant leftist response to the
events.
Occupy! Carla Blumenkranz 2011-12-17 In the fall of 2011, a small protest camp in downtown
Manhattan exploded into a global uprising, sparked in part by the violent overreactions of
the police. An unofficial record of this movement, Occupy! combines adrenalin-fueled firsthand accounts of the early days and weeks of Occupy Wall Street with contentious debates and
thoughtful reflections, featuring the editors and writers of the celebrated n+1, as well as
some of the world’s leading radical thinkers, such as Slavoj Žižek, Angela Davis, and Rebecca
Solnit. The book conveys the intense excitement of those present at the birth of a
counterculture, while providing the movement with a serious platform for debating goals,
demands, and tactics. Articles address the history of the “horizontalist” structure at OWS;
how to keep a live-in going when there is a giant mountain of laundry building up; how very

rich the very rich have become; the messages and meaning of the “We are the 99%” tumblr
website; occupations in Oakland, Boston, Atlanta, and elsewhere; what happens next; and much
more.
Tarrying with the Negative Slavoj Zizek 1993-10-19 DIVA theoretical analysis of social
conflict that uses examples from Kant, Hegel, Lacan, popular culture and contemporary
politics to critique nationalism./div
Slavoj Zizek Ian Parker 2004 Simply the best critical introduction to Zizek.' Yannis
Stavrakakis, author of 'Lacan and the Political.
Trouble in Paradise Slavoj Žižek 2014-11-27 In Trouble in Paradise, Slavoj Žižek, one of our
most famous, most combative philosophers, explains how by drawing on the ideas of communism,
we can find a way out of the crisis of capitalism. There is obviously trouble in the global
capitalist paradise. But why do we find it so difficult to imagine a way out of the crisis
we're in? It is as if the trouble feeds on itself: the march of capitalism has become
inexorable, the only game in town. Setting out to diagnose the condition of global
capitalism, the ideological constraints we are faced with in our daily lives, and the bleak
future promised by this system, Slavoj Žižek explores the possibilities - and the traps - of
new emancipatory struggles. Drawing insights from phenomena as diverse as Gangnam Style to
Marx, The Dark Knight to Thatcher, Trouble in Paradise is an incisive dissection of the world
we inhabit, and the new order to come. 'The most dangerous philosopher in the West' - Adam
Kirsch, New Republic 'The most formidably brilliant exponent of psychoanalysis, indeed of
cultural theory in general, to have emerged in many decades' - Terry Eagleton 'Žižek leaves
no social or cultural phenomenon untheorized, and is master of the counterintuitive
observation' - New Yorker Slavoj Žižek is a Hegelian philosopher, Lacanian psychoanalyst, and
political activist. He is international director of the Birkbeck Institute for the Humanities
and the author of numerous books on dialectical materialism, critique of ideology and art,
including Less Than Nothing, Living in the End Times, First as Tragedy, Then as Farce and,
most recently, The Year of Dreaming Dangerously.
The Abyss of Freedom Slavoj Žižek 1997 An essay by philosopher Slavoj Zizek, with an English
translation of Schelling's beautiful and evocative Ages of the World, second draft
The Fragile Absolute, Or, Why is the Christian Legacy Worth Fighting For? Slavoj Zizek 2001
No Marketing Blurb
Hegel & the Infinite Slavoj Žižek 2011 Here, 13 major scholars reassess the place of Hegel
in contemporary theory and the philosophy of religion. The contributors focus not only on
Hegelian analysis but also on the transformative value of his thought in relation to our
current 'turn to religion'.
Contingency, Hegemony, Universality Judith Butler 2011-01-10 What is the contemporary legacy
of Gramsci’s notion of Hegemony? How can universality be reformulated now that its spurious
versions have been so thoroughly criticized? In this ground-breaking project, Judith Butler,
Ernesto Laclau and Slavoj Žižek engage in a dialogue on central questions of contemporary
philosophy and politics. Their essays, organized as separate contributions that respond to
one another, range over the Hegelian legacy in contemporary critical theory, the theoretical
dilemmas of multiculturalism, the universalism-versus-particularism debate, the strategies of
the Left in a globalized economy, and the relative merits of post-structuralism and Lacanian
psychoanalysis for a critical social theory. While the rigor and intelligence with which
these writers approach their work is formidable, Contingency, Hegemony, Universality benefits
additionally from their clear sense of energy and enjoyment in a revealing and often
unpredictable exchange.
On Belief Slavoj Zizek 2003-09-02 What is the basis of belief in an era when globalization,
multiculturalism and big business are the new religion? Slavoj Zizek, renowned philosopher
and irrepressible cultural critic takes on all comers in this compelling and breathless new
book. From 'cyberspace reason' to the paradox that is 'Western Buddhism', On Belief gets
behind the contours of the way we normally think about belief, in particular Judaism and
Christianity. Holding up the so-called authenticity of religious belief to critical light,
Zizek draws on psychoanalysis, film and philosophy to reveal in startling fashion that
nothing could be worse for believers than their beliefs turning out to be true.
How To Read Lacan Slavoj Zizek 2011-08-04 'The only thing of which one can be guilty is of
having given ground relative to one's desire' Jacques Lacan. Is psychoanalysis dead or are we
to read frequent attacks on its theoretical 'mistakes' and clinical 'frauds' as a proof of
its vitality? Slavoj Zizek's passionate defence of Lacan reasserts the ethical urgency of
psychoanalysis. Traditionally, psychoanalysis was expected to allow the patient to overcome
the obstacles which prevented access to 'normal' sexual enjoyment. Today, however, we are

bombarded from all sides by different versions of the injunction 'Enjoy!' Lacan reminds us
that psychoanalysis is the only discourse in which you are allowed not to enjoy. Since for
Lacan psychoanalysis itself is a procedure of reading, each chapter uses a passage from Lacan
as a tool to interpret another text from philosophy, art or popular ideology, applying his
ideas to Hegel and Hitchcock, Shakespeare and Dostoevsky.
Introducing Slavoj Zizek Christopher Kul-Want 2014-06-05 Charting his meteoric rise in
popularity, Christopher Kul-Want and Piero explore Zizek's timely analyses of today's global
crises concerning ecology, mounting poverty, war, civil unrest and revolution. Covering
topics from philosophy and ethics, politics and ideology, religion and art, to literature,
cinema, corporate marketing, quantum physics and virtual reality, Introducing Slavoj Zizek
deftly explains Zizek's virtuoso ability to transform apparently outworn ideologies –
Communism, Marxism and psychoanalysis – into a new theory of freedom and enjoyment.
In Defense of Lost Causes Slavoj Žižek 2009-10-19 A high-energy philosophical manifesto on
the concept and virtues of universal values addresses such topics as Heidegger's engagement
with the Third Reich, the role of class struggles in global capitalism, and the legacy of
Christianity against New Age spiritualism. Original.
Writings on Psychoanalysis Louis Althusser 1996-12-17 A prominent member of the French
structuralist movement, Louis Althusser was influential for reinvigorating Marxist thought in
France in the 196Os with celebrated works such as For Marx and Reading Capital. Yet many
readers are not as familiar with the profound impact of psychoanalysis on Althusser's life
and work. Writings on Psychoanalysis gathers, for the first time, Althusser's major essays on
psychoanalytic thought. The volume begins with Freud and Lacan, which lays the groundwork for
comprehending Althusser's entry into psychoanalysis. Letters to D. was the result of
Althusser's fervent reading of Rene Diatkine's paper "Aggressiveness and Fantasies of
Aggression," years before Diatkine was his psychoanalyst. Invited by Leon Chertok to
participate in the "International Symposium on the Unconscious," at the Tbilisi colloquium,
the chapter The Tbilisi Affair presents Althusser's essay "The Discovery of Dr. Freud." The
chapter In the Name of the Analysands ... reprints Althusser's "Open Letter to Analysands and
Analysts in Solidarity with Jacques Lacan," written the day after the famous meeting on the
dissolution of the Ecole Freudienne de Paris. Characterizing Lacan as a "magnificent and
pitiful Harlequin," the 'open letter' relates Althusser's untimely outburst at that assembly
and the "spectacular and violent intervention he subsequently made in the presence of Lacan."
The volume closes with the correspondence between Althusser and Lacan, detailing their first
and last meetings with each other and the launching of one of the central alliances of
contemporary French thought.
The Zizek Reader Elizabeth Wright 1999-03-22 The Zizek Reader - which includes a Foreword by
Zizek and a new, previously unpublished essay on cyberspace - provides a comprehensive and
accessible introduction to the flamboyant work of a figure who has been variously described
as 'one of the most arresting, insightful and scandalous thinkers in recent memory' and 'the
Giant of Ljubljana'. Collects work by one of the most arresting and scandalous thinkers of
our time. Aids the reader to understand the often complex thinking of both Lacan and Zizek .
The Art of the Ridiculous Sublime Slavoj Žižek 2000
The Essential Zizek Slavoj Zizek 2009-01-01 The essential texts for understanding Zizek's
thought.
Means Without End Giorgio Agamben 2000 In this critical rethinking of the categories of
politics within a new sociopolitical and historical context, the distinguished political
philosopher Giorgio Agamben builds on his previous work to address the status and nature of
politics itself. Bringing politics face-to-face with its own failures of consciousness and
consequence, Agamben frames his analysis in terms of clear contemporary relevance. He
proposes, in his characteristically allusive and intriguing way, a politics of gesture--a
politics of means without end.
Zizek's Jokes Slavoj Zizek 2018-02-23 Žižek as comedian: jokes in the service of philosophy.
“A serious and good philosophical work could be written consisting entirely of jokes.”—Ludwig
Wittgenstein The good news is that this book offers an entertaining but enlightening
compilation of Žižekisms. Unlike any other book by Slavoj Žižek, this compact arrangement of
jokes culled from his writings provides an index to certain philosophical, political, and
sexual themes that preoccupy him. Žižek's Jokes contains the set-ups and punch lines—as well
as the offenses and insults—that Žižek is famous for, all in less than 200 pages. So what's
the bad news? There is no bad news. There's just the inimitable Slavoj Žižek, disguised as an
impossibly erudite, politically incorrect uncle, beginning a sentence, “There is an old
Jewish joke, loved by Derrida...“ For Žižek, jokes are amusing stories that offer a shortcut

to philosophical insight. He illustrates the logic of the Hegelian triad, for example, with
three variations of the “Not tonight, dear, I have a headache” classic: first the wife claims
a migraine; then the husband does; then the wife exclaims, “Darling, I have a terrible
migraine, so let's have some sex to refresh me!” A punch line about a beer bottle provides a
Lacanian lesson about one signifier. And a “truly obscene” version of the famous
“aristocrats” joke has the family offering a short course in Hegelian thought rather than a
display of unspeakables. Žižek's Jokes contains every joke cited, paraphrased, or narrated in
Žižek's work in English (including some in unpublished manuscripts), including different
versions of the same joke that make different points in different contexts. The larger point
being that comedy is central to Žižek's seriousness.
The Parallax View Slavoj Zizek 2009-02-13 In Žižek's long-awaited magnum opus, he theorizes
the "parallax gap" in the ontological, the scientific, and the political—and rehabilitates
dialectical materialism. The Parallax View is Slavoj Žižek's most substantial theoretical
work to appear in many years; Žižek himself describes it as his magnum opus. Parallax can be
defined as the apparent displacement of an object, caused by a change in observational
position. Žižek is interested in the "parallax gap" separating two points between which no
synthesis or mediation is possible, linked by an "impossible short circuit" of levels that
can never meet. From this consideration of parallax, Žižek begins a rehabilitation of
dialectical materialism. Modes of parallax can be seen in different domains of today's
theory, from the wave-particle duality in quantum physics to the parallax of the unconscious
in Freudian psychoanalysis between interpretations of the formation of the unconscious and
theories of drives. In The Parallax View, Žižek, with his usual astonishing erudition,
focuses on three main modes of parallax: the ontological difference, the ultimate parallax
that conditions our very access to reality; the scientific parallax, the irreducible gap
between the phenomenal experience of reality and its scientific explanation, which reaches
its apogee in today's brain sciences (according to which "nobody is home" in the skull, just
stacks of brain meat—a condition Žižek calls "the unbearable lightness of being no one"); and
the political parallax, the social antagonism that allows for no common ground. Between his
discussions of these three modes, Žižek offers interludes that deal with more specific
topics—including an ethical act in a novel by Henry James and anti-anti-Semitism. The
Parallax View not only expands Žižek's Lacanian-Hegelian approach to new domains (notably
cognitive brain sciences) but also provides the systematic exposition of the conceptual
framework that underlies his entire work. Philosophical and theological analysis, detailed
readings of literature, cinema, and music coexist with lively anecdotes and obscene jokes.
Like a Thief in Broad Daylight Slavoj Zizek 2019-10-08 The latest book from "the most
despicable philosopher in the West" (New Republic) considers the new dangers and radical
possibilities set in motion by advances in Big Tech. In recent years, techno-scientific
progress has started to utterly transform our world--changing it almost beyond recognition.
In this extraordinary new book, renowned philosopher Slavoj Z?iz?ek turns to look at the
brave new world of Big Tech, revealing how, with each new wave of innovation, we find
ourselves moving closer and closer to a bizarrely literal realization of Marx's prediction
that "all that is solid melts into air." With the automation of work, the virtualization of
money, the dissipation of class communities, and the rise of immaterial, intellectual labor,
the global capitalist edifice is beginning to crumble, more quickly than ever before--and it
is now on the verge of vanishing entirely. But what will come next? Against a backdrop of
constant socio-technological upheaval, how could any kind of authentic change take place? In
such a context, Z?iz?ek argues, there can be no great social triumph--because lasting
revolution has already come into the scene, like a thief in broad daylight, stealing into
sight right before our very eyes. What we must do now is wake up and see it. Urgent as ever,
Like a Thief in Broad Daylight illuminates the new dangers as well as the radical
possibilities thrown up by today's technological and scientific advances, and their
electrifying implications for us all.
First As Tragedy, Then As Farce Slavoj Žižek 2009-10-05 Examines the failure of liberalism
during the threatened collapse of financial systems in the 2009 worldwide recession, during
which large amounts of cash were distributed to save financial institutions without regard
for other liberal objectives.
The Indivisible Remainder Slavoj Žižek 1996 This work begins with a detailed examination of
the two works in which Schelling's speculative audacity reached its peak: his essay on human
freedom and his drafts on the "Ages of the World". The analysis contains many examples from
popular culture.
Slavoj Žižek: Live Theory Rex Butler 2005-03-04 Slavoj Žižek is undoubtedly one of the

world's leading cultural critics. His witty, psychoanalytically-inspired analyses of
contemporary society have almost single-handedly revived the notion of ideology. His
brilliant commentaries on the French psychoanalyst Jacques Lacan and the 19th century German
Idealists have brought alive their often difficult ideas for a new generation of readers. But
does Žižek have anything to say in his own right? Is there a system of thought that we can
properly call " Žižekian"? This book argues that there is, through a reading of two terms in
his work—the master-signifier and the act. Featuring an interview with Žižek himself, Slavoj
Žižek: Live Theory presents a snapshot of the Žižek system ideal for undergraduates in social
and cultural theory and philosophy.
Joyce through Lacan and Žižek S. Brivic 2008-10-13 Brivic argues that James Joyce's fiction
anticipated Jacques Lacan's idea that the perceivable world is made of language and that
Joyce, Lacan, and Žižek all carry forward a psychological and linguistic groundwork for
social reform.
The Ticklish Subject Slavoj Žižek 2000 The Ticklish Subject confronts Deconstructionists and
Habermasians, cognitive scientists and Heideggerians, feminists and New Age obscurantists by
unearthing a subversive core to this elusive spectre, and finding in this core the
indispensable philosophical point of reference of any genuinely emancipatory politics.
Slavoj Zizek Tony Myers 2004-06-02 Slavoj Zizek is no ordinary philosopher. Approaching
critical theory and psychoanalysis in a recklessly entertaining fashion, Zizek's critical eye
alights upon a bewildering and exhilarating range of subjects, from the political apathy of
contemporary life, to a joke about the man who thinks he's a chicken, from the ethicial
heroism of Keanu Reeves in Speed, to what toilet designs reveal about the national psyche.
Tony Myers provides a clear and engaging guide to Zizek's key ideas, explaining the main
influences on Zizek's thought (most crucially his engagement with Lacanian psychoanalysis)
using examples drawn from popular culture and everyday life. Myers outlines the key issues
that Zizek's work has tackled, including: What is a Subject and why is it so important? The
Imaginary, the Symbolic and the Real What is so terrible about Postmodernity? How can we
distinguish reality from ideology? What is the relationship between men and women? Why is
Racism always a fantasy? Slavoj Zizek is essential reading for anyone wanting to understand
the thought of the critic whom Terry Eagleton has described as "the most formidably brilliant
exponent of psychoanalysis, indeed of cultural theory in general, to have emerged in Europe
for some decades.
A Plague of Fantasies Slavoj Zizek 2008
Publicity's Secret Jodi Dean 2018-08-06 In recent decades, media outlets in the United
States—most notably the Internet—have claimed to serve the public's ever-greater thirst for
information. Scandals are revealed, details are laid bare because "the public needs to know."
In Publicity's Secret, Jodi Dean claims that the public's demands for information both
coincide with the interests of the media industry and reinforce the cynicism promoted by
contemporary technoculture. Democracy has become a spectacle, and Dean asserts that theories
of the "public sphere" endanger democratic politics in the information age. Dean's argument
is built around analyses of Bill Gates, Theodore Kaczynski, popular journalism, the Internet
and technology, as well as the conspiracy theory subculture that has marked American history
from the Declaration Independence to the political celebrity of Hillary Rodham Clinton. The
author claims that the media's insistence on the public's right to know leads to the
indiscriminate investigation and dissemination of secrets. Consequently, in her view, the
theoretical ideal of the public sphere, in which all processes are transparent, reduces realworld politics to the drama of the secret and its discovery.
Violence Slavoj Zizek 2010-12-09 Zizek argues that the physical violence we see is often
generated by the systemic violence that sustains our political and economic systems. With the
help of eminent philosophers like Marx, Engel and Lacan, as well as frequent references to
popular culture, he examines the real causes of violent outbreaks like those seen in Israel
and Palestine and in terrorist acts around the world. Ultimately, he warns, doing nothing is
often the most violent course of action we can take.
Zizek and Media Studies M. Flisfeder 2014-04-09 Film, media, and cultural theorists have
long appealed to Lacanian theory in order to discern processes of subjectivization,
representation, and ideological interpellation. Here, the contributors take up a Zizekian
approach to studies of cinema and media, raising questions about power, ideology, sexual
difference, and enjoyment.
The Sublime Object of Ideology Slavoj Žižek 1989 In this provocative and original work,
Slavoj _i_ek takes a look at the question of human agency in a postmodern world. From the
sinking of the Titanic to Hitchcock’s Rear Window, from the operas of Wagner to science

fiction, from Alien to the Jewish Joke, the author’s acute analyses explore the ideological
fantasies of wholeness and exclusion which make up human society. _i_ek takes issue with
analysts of the postmodern condition from Habermas to Sloterdijk, showing that the idea of a
‘post-ideological’ world ignores the fact that ‘even if we do not take things seriously, we
are still doing them’. Rejecting postmodernism’s unified world of surfaces, he traces a line
of thought from Hegel to Althusser and Lacan, in which the human subject is split, divided by
a deep antagonism which determines social reality and through which ideology operates.
Linking key psychoanalytical and philosophical concepts to social phenomena such as
totalitarianism and racism, the book explores the political significance of these fantasies
of control. In so doing, The Sublime Object of Ideology represents a powerful contribution to
a psychoanalytical theory of ideology, as well as offering persuasive interpretations of a
number of contemporary cultural formations.
The Idea of Communism 3 Alex Taek-Gwang Lee 2016-07-05 An all-star cast of radical
intellectuals discuss the continued importance of communist principles In 2009 Slavoj Žižek
brought together an acclaimed group of intellectuals to discuss the continued relevance of
communism. Unexpectedly the conference attracted an audience of over 1,000 people. The
discussion has continued across the world and this book gathers responses from the conference
in Seoul. It includes the interventions of regular contributors Alain Badiou and Slavoj
Žižek, as well as work from across Asia, notably from Chinese scholar Wang Hui, offering
regional perspectives on communism in an era of global economic crisis and political
upheaval.
The Most Sublime Hysteric Slavoj Zizek 2014-08-12 What do we know about Hegel? What do we
know about Marx? What do we know about democracy and totalitarianism? Communism and
psychoanalysis? What do we know that isn't a platitude that we've heard a thousand times - or
a self-satisfied certainty? Through his brilliant reading of Hegel, Slavoj Zizek - one of the
most provocative and widely-read thinkers of our time - upends our traditional understanding,
dynamites every cliché and undermines every conviction in order to clear the ground for new
ways of answering these questions. When Lacan described Hegel as the ‘most sublime hysteric’,
he was referring to the way that the hysteric asks questions because he experiences his own
desire as if it were the Other's desire. In the dialectical process, the question asked of
the Other is resolved through a reflexive turn in which the question begins to function as
its own answer. We had made Hegel into the theorist of abstraction and reaction, but by
reading Hegel with Lacan, Zizek unveils a Hegel of the concrete and of revolution - his own,
and the one to come. This early and dazzlingly original work by Zizek offers a unique insight
into the ideas which have since become hallmarks of his mature thought. It will be of great
interest to anyone interested in critical theory, philosophy and contemporary social thought.
The Day After the Revolution Slavoj Zizek 2018-11-27 One hundred years after the Russian
Revolution, Žižek shows why Lenin’s thought is still important today V. I. Lenin’s
originality and importance as a revolutionary leader is most often associated with the
seizure of power in 1917. But, in this new study and collection of Lenin’s original texts,
Slavoj Žižek argues that his true greatness can be better grasped in the last two years of
his political life. Russia had survived foreign invasion, embargo and a terrifying civil war,
as well as internal revolts such as the one at Kronstadt in 1921. But the new state was
exhausted, isolated and disorientated. As the anticipated world revolution receded into the
distance, new paths had to be charted if the Soviet state was to survive. With his
characteristic brio and provocative insight, Žižek suggests that Lenin’s courage as a thinker
can be found in his willingness to face this reality of retreat unflinchingly. In today’s
world, characterized by political turbulence, economic crises and geopolitical tensions, we
should revisit Lenin’s combination of sober lucidity and revolutionary determination.
The Plague of Fantasies Slavoj Žižek 1997 Slavoj Zizek is, without doubt, one of the most
stimulating and vibrant thinkers of our time, and his idiosyncratic blend of Lacan and Hegel
is always sparkling with insight and studded with amusing stories, anecdotes and jokes. In
The Plague of Fantasies Zizek approaches another enormous subject with characteristic brio
and provocativeness. The current epoch is plagued by fantasms: there is an ever intensifying
antagonism between the process of ever greater abstraction of our lives—whether in the form
of digitalization or market relations—and the deluge of pseudo-concrete images which surround
us. Traditional critical thought would have sought to trace the roots of abstract notions in
concrete social reality; but today, the correct procedure is the inverse—from pseudo-concrete
imagery to the abstract process which structures our lives. Ranging in his examples from
national differences in toilet design to cybersex, and from intellectuals' responses to the
Bosnian war to Robert Schumann's music, Zizek explores the relations between fantasy and

ideology, the way in which fantasy animates enjoy-ment while protecting against its excesses,
the associations of the notion of fetishism with fantasized seduction, and the ways in which
digitalization and cyberspace affect the status of subjectivity. To the already initiated,
The Plague of Fantasies will be a welcome reminder of why they enjoy Zizek's writing so much.
For new readers, it will be the beginning of a long and meaningful relationship.
Slavoj Žižek Matthew Sharpe 2017-05-15 Slavoj Zizek has emerged as the pre-eminent European
cultural theorist of the last decade and has been described as the ultimate Marxist/Lacanian
cultural studies scholar. His large and growing body of work has generated considerable
controversy, yet his texts are not structured as standard academic tomes. In Slavoj Zizek: A
Little Piece of the Real, Matthew Sharpe undertakes the difficult task of drawing out an
evolving argument from all of Zizek's texts from 1989 to 2001, and reads them as the bearers
of a single theoretical project, providing an authoritative, reliable, clearly written and
well-structured account of Zizek's demanding body of work. From an exposition of Zizek's
social and philosophical critical theory the book moves to a critical analysis of Zizek's
theoretical project and its political implications. Sharpe concludes by suggesting that
Zizek's work, however, raises as many questions as it answers; questions both about Zizek's
theoretical system and to the wider new Left in today's world.
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